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Contract 43-20 was awarded to Bodart Electrical Service for the 2020 Pierce Park Lighting Upgrades
Project-Phase One in the amount of $156,564 with a contingency of 10%. One deduction change
order was issued in the amount of $4,091 because actual conduit and wire quantities were less than
required in the bid documents. Payments to date total $144,849.54. Request to issue the final
contract payment of $7,623.66
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